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As part of this year’s ShineFest celebrations we will be holding a raffle and hope to
offer several Rainbow Hampers as prizes. In exchange for an upcoming non-
uniform day we are asking for donations.

Each year group has their own colour. Any non-perishable items are welcome.
Sweets, games, coffee, toiletries, socks or pasta....What will you bring in?
Tickets go on sale on Monday 11th June on ParentPay or cash at the office.
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